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Welland Neighbourhood Plan - Regulation 16

Thank you for consulting The Coal Authority on the above.

Having reviewed your document, I confirm that we have no specific comments to
make on it.

Should you have any future enquiries please contact a member of Planning and
Local Authority Liaison at The Coal Authority using the contact details above.

For the Attention of: Planning Policy team

Malvern Hills District Council

[By Email: neighbourhoodplanning@malvernhills.gov.uk ]

19 July 2023

Dear Planning Policy team

Christopher Telford BSc(Hons) DipTP MRTPI
Principal Development Manager

sincerelyYours

Protecting the public and the environment in mining areas


